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December 11, 2019

RE: Project No.: 0001422/Z524610000
Homer: Lake Street Rehabilitation

Preliminary Engineering Additional
Funding Authorization
Transmitted: Via E-mail Only

Carey Meyer

Director

City of Homer (COH)
491 E. Pioneer Avenue
Homer, Alaska 99603

Dear Mr. Meyer:

The Department of Transportation and Public Facilities (Department) has reviewed and approved
COH’s request for additional Preliminary Engineering funding. This letter gives COH additional
preliminary engineering authorization to continue coordination efforts with Nelson Engineering
and Engineering, Design & Consulting, Inc. for the water and sewer relocation work in
accordance with the provisions of the United States Title 23, Code of Federal Regulations, Part
645, and State law. Preliminary engineering charges shall not exceed $115,822.29 without prior
Department authorization.

Date Amount Notes
5/18/2016 $10,000.00 Initial PE Authorization
3/20/2019 $15,000.00 Additional PE Authorization for potholing
3/20/2019 $(13,381.29) Billings/Charges to Date
6/27/2019 $36,327.29 Additional PE Authorization
12/09/2019 $44,495.00 Additional PE Authorization
12/11/2019 $10,000.00 Additional PE Authorization

$115,822.29 Remaining Authorization

“Keep Alaska Moving through service and infrastructure.
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If you have any questions or require additional information, contact Kevin McCarthy at (907)
269-0629 or by email at kevin.mccarthy(@alaska.gov.

Sincerely,

Melanie Arnolds, P.E., PMP
Regional Utilities Engineer
Traffic, Safety & Utilities

cc: Talisa Rodrigues, ADOT&PF, Utility Lead
Clint Adler, P.E., ADOT&PF, Project Manager
Dan Gardner, Superintendent, City of Homer
Project File
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